Student Conduct Code DTF
Meeting Notes-NOT YET REVIEWED BY DTF
November 4, 2009
Present: Bill Gilbreath, Michael Sledge, Wendy Endress, April Meyers, Amanda Steinberg, Raymond Campbell, Andrea Seabert Olsen, Tristan Powell, Britt Hoover
Absent: Stephanie Kozick

About 40 students attended the meeting to share concerns about the draft of the Code proposed last spring.  

Wendy reviewed the history of the DTF and members of the DTF fielded questions and comments.

The students requested access to the more current version of the Code that the DTF is working with that incorporates some changes in response to the feedback last spring.
Some of the concerns shared included:

- standards that are perceived to be prohibitions to activism

- expanding jurisdiction

- determination of when jurisdiction expansion would be utilized 

- sanctions such as revoking a degree

The Geoduck Student Union shared a written statement highlighting items from the spring 2009 version that are of concern to student government.
